Memorandum of Understanding - Article 18 - Clothing Allowance

October 7, 2013

Lance Tryggestad, President IAFF Local 127

Re: Article 18 - Clothing Allowance

Dear Lance:

This letter is to confirm the understanding reached regarding a change to Article 18 – Clothing Allowance for calendar year 2014. It is understood between the parties that in 2014 the City will not enforce the provision requiring Local #127 employees purchase a minimum of three (3) items of clothing. No other changes to Article 18 – Clothing Allowance are made other than previously stated. This change is to assist the department in managing the budget for 2014.

This specific provision will be reinstated at 11:59 p.m. on December 31, 2014.

AGREEMENT

Lance Tryggestad (Date)

Wendy K Oestreich (Date)

President

Director of Human Resources

IAFF Local #127 AFL-CIO-CLC

City of La Crosse